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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Pre-loved School Uniform 

 

P.A.W.S (Parents Active Within School) would like to take the opportunity to thank all of you who have supported 

the uniform swap shop including those who donated clothes and those who have attended the two scheduled pick-up 

times.  

 

Sadly, we had a lot of uniform left over, so we kept some behind to keep in school, to support our families further. 

The surplus uniform, which did not have a school logo on, the PE pumps and shoes were dropped off to ‘Cash for 

Clothes’ in Bradley, the shop is currently donating all of their clothes donations to Ukraine, and it is good to know 

Loxdale families have helped the Ukraine in some way.  

The money which was generated will be added into the PAWS account, ready to make its way back to pupils at 

Loxdale.  

 

The school logo clothing was not accepted by ‘Cash for Clothes’, but they have added these items to a recycling 

scheme, meaning the clothing will not end up in a landfill.  

 

We hope that this will be the first of many PAWs events this year and look forward to some more of you joining our 

PAWS group and helping to raise money for our children at Loxdale.  

 

Thank you for your support – it is truly appreciated!  

 

With kind regards 

 

P.A.W.S Committee     


